

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

26th June 2023

Dear parents and carers,

This week, many of our families will be celebrating Eid al-Adha. I understand that Eid al-Adha is likely to be on either Wednesday or Thursday. We wish all families who are celebrating Eid Mubarak. If Eid is on a school day, your child can have one day of leave for religious observance on the day of Eid. Children who do not celebrate Eid should come to school all week as usual for their lessons.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Moore

Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 2 @Astontowerpri











